Gamble Rogers Middle School
Dear Parents,


As you may have heard from your child, the Eighth Grade at Gamble Rogers Middle School is planning a trip to Washington, D.C. and Lancaster, PA.  We will be leaving St. Augustine on Sunday 2/12/2017 and returning Friday 2/17/17.  We study American history this year, I can think of no better way to make history come alive than to visit the sites we study.



The tour is being booked through A Charter World Travel, of Jacksonville, FL. 


The cost of the trip will be $775.00.  This includes round trip motor coach transportation between St. Augustine, Florida and Washington/Lancaster, local services as needed for sightseeing, 12 meals, 3 night’s accommodations, evening security at the hotel, guide in Amish Country, and necessary admissions, taxes and gratuities, any snacks, and souvenirs will be an additional expense. 


 We have 90 student spaces available for this trip.  Therefore, it will be on a first come, first serve basis.  Those who pay their deposit first will be given a place on the bus; those who pay later will be put on a waiting list to replace anyone that drops out.  


To ensure that the trip preparation runs smoothly the following payment schedule must be adhered to:



$250.00 collected September 7-21, 2016

$250.00 collected October 5-19, 2016                           



$250.00 collected November 2-16, 2016
Cancellation policies and penalties are as follows:




Full refund available until October 1, 2016


$350.00 refund available until November 30, 2016

 
No refund available after December 16, 2016
The students will be chaperoned at a ratio of 1:12.  The students will have a chaperone with them at all times.  A security guard or guards will be stationed outside the rooms of the hotel throughout the night.  The students will be placed four to a room.  In some instances there may be five.  


All students who have insurance will need to show proof in case an emergency arises.  Students who are not covered under a current medical policy may want to purchase school insurance.  


To be eligible to go on the field trip your child must have a “C” average in every class at the semester. Anyone who has been referred to the Dean twice, for any infraction, or placed in P.A.S.S. (full day) will not be permitted to go.  In addition to the above, your child’s team of teachers will make recommendations based on general classroom, cafeteria and school behavior.  The final determination for eligibility will be the school Principal, Mr. Bergamasco and the trip coordinator, Mrs. Wynn.  


The chaperones will be employees of St. Johns County School District.  
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